
 

 
               

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

  
 
      

 
   

     
   

 
 
 

 
 

Aetna Better Health®  of New Jersey  
3 Independence Way, Suite 104  
Princeton,  NJ 08540  

NEW  POLICY UPDATES  
CLINICAL PAYMENT, CODING AND POLICY REVIEW 

We regularly augment our clinical, payment and coding policy positions as part of our ongoing 
policy review processes. In an effort to keep our providers informed, please see the below chart 
of upcoming new reviews. 

Effective for dates of service beginning September 1, 2023: 
Inpatient Psychiatric Services-
Inpatient Psych Services that are performed in a hospital with a certified Inpatient Psych unit 
should be paid at the CMS IPF pricing rates instead of CMS IPPS DRG rates. Providers should 
verify they are billing with the appropriate NPI associated to the Inpatient Psychiatric unit. 
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